
 

   

 
P.O. Box 167, Hammonton, NJ 08037 

609-685-9984  Fax: 609-625-2644 

 

 

September 4, 2013 

 

Mr. William Marsh 

Pleasantville School District 

Pleasantville Middle School 

801 Mill Road 

Pleasantville, NJ 08232 
 

RE: Leeds Avenue School  

 

Dear Mr. Marsh, 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Coastal Environmental Compliance, LLC (Coastal Environmental) has supervised the mold clean 

up at the Leeds Avenue School conducted by district staff, during the month of August, 2013. 

Only the Kindergarten wing had issues that required attention. The remainder of the school was 

mold free. 

 

FINDINGS: 

The following areas have been completed by district staff, and tested by Coastal Environmental: 

 

Rooms 401 &402 

  

AIR SAMPLING RESULTS: 

Room 401 has passed clearance. Air sampling in Room 401 of the areas tested indicates 

acceptable levels of airborne fungi, as compared to the outdoors. Concentration and species are 

comparable to ambient readings.  

 

The results of Room 402 will be received on Thursday, September 5, 2013. 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

Based upon the testing results and visual observations, Coastal Environmental Compliance, LLC 

recommends the following: 

 



 

   

 No further action required. 

 The School is safe for occupancy, with the exception of Room 402, which will  be sent as 

soon as results are received. 

 

Coastal Environmental Compliance, LLC is pleased to have provided the Pleasantville Board of 

Education with professional services. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Coastal Environmental Compliance, LLC 

 

Marylee  K. Morinelli-Space 

 

Marylee K. Morinelli-Space 

President/Member 


